



26th January 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

English parent workshop

Thanks to all the parents who took the opportunity to come into school and take away practical advice and resources in supporting their children at home with their English learning. There was demonstrations of our handwriting policy; how to question your child with their reading book; understanding grammar terminology; looking at the standards of writing expected in school; ideas of how your child can practice spellings at home; how to support them learning English and reading books were also sold. A huge thank you to the English team for organising the afternoon.



"Great information on how to help my child with reading and their understanding. Very useful. Thank you!" (Parent comment)

From the above workshop parents were keen to access the information regarding letter join, so please find the details on the back of this newsletter.

Sporting News

Mrs Seabright and Mr Clarke took some children to Hathershaw Secondary school after school on Tuesday for a Handball Competition. The team were amazing and we won against 4 other local schools. A huge well done to the team and they are through to the next round. The Handball superstars include:



Zulkifal Ejaz (10), Hasinah Kausar (8), Mehek Khalil (12), Ayaan Izhar (12), Rehman Mohammed (11), Umar Shabir (7)

TT Rock Star Winners for last week

1st place - Adil Nadeem 3,729 (8)

2nd place - Sharjeel Abubaker 3,088 (6) 3rd place - Zunaid Zahid 2,547 (12)



ATTENDANCE

Well done class 1, 3, 7, and 8 for achieving over 96% the week before the holidays.

DATES FOR NEXT WEEK

- * Wednesday 31st January Aspiration Day
- * Friday 26th January- Class 12's assembly (9am Parent's Welcome)



